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I am personally very concerned about the Abortion Law Reform (Women’s Right to
 Choose) Amendment Bill 2016 and Inquiry into laws governing termination of
 pregnancy in Queensland. 
There is already enough abortions in Queensland without this bill. Women are
 hurting from abortions. My best friend from school had an abortion and suffered
 from severe depression afterwards for over a year. She still regrets it 20 years
 later. There are many couples wanting to adopt but so few babies are available
 for adoption. 
Kind regards,
Janne Peterson
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